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Aleecya Charles

From: robert rupp <rruppproperties@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2023 5:15 PM
To: Aleecya Charles
Cc: coleensawards@gmail.com; vision@gcdowntown.com
Subject: Coleen’s Trophies - Proposed Awning

Aleecya, 
 
I have given Coleen’s Trophies permission to have an awning put up at the property I own at 615 N Main St in Garden 
City, Kansas.  The awning proposed will be over the space Coleen’s Trophies occupies at 615 N Main St, Unit B. 
I kindly ask for a waiver to the city’s zoning regulations regarding awnings and allow Coleen’s Trophies to put up their 
proposed awning once approved by an engineer. 
 
Thank you, 
Robert Rupp 
RRuppProperties LLC 


